Dear parent/carer,

In September, your child will be completing a unit of work named ‘Our New School’. In this unit, we will learn all about the school and our locality – Wendover. 

We would like to set your child a small, optional challenge to complete over the holidays. If possible, please take a photograph of your child at their favourite place in Wendover. This could be at Coombe Hill, the clock tower, Wendover Woods or any place that is special to your child. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to use these photographs for a special classroom display. Please email your photograph with your child’s name to the school office – admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk – by the end of the first week in September.

Kind Regards,

Katie Stewart

Year 3 Leader
